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This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside your organilJ:ltion. 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

Report Suspicious 

I would question why staff has not presented the Board with an alternative to PRISM health. 
This company has been suspect as to the County's agreement with them, given that it was 
presented by Assistant CAO Kim Kerr shortly before her departure, then she processed to be 
employed by said company. I think for the future the County needs to look into whether or 
not there is a better company to better serve your employees in the future. 

Sue Taylor 


